Sarah Forsyth

From: DMains ActiveTravel

Sent: 28 December 2021 16:46

To: Local Review Body

Cc: DMains ActiveTravel

Subject: 21/00127/REVREF and 21/02591/FUL (original application)

This response is from the Clean Air and Active Travel sub-group of the Parent Council at Davidson’s Mains Primary
School in Corbiehill Road. Thank you for notifying us of the Local Review of the above planning application, relating
to land immediately opposite the site of the School. We would like to express our appreciation to the Planning
Committee for its original decision to reject this planning application, and express complete support for that
position. We hope that our original discussion (submitted c/o Niall Anderson) will be examined as part of the review
process, as we feel that allowing this development to proceed would have very serious and negative safety
implications for the school community. We hope that this will be given substantial weight in the review process, and
await the final decision with great interest.

With thanks,

Niall Anderson
(on behalf of the CAAT group)

Davidson's Mains Primary School Clean Air and Active Travel Group (CAAT)

"Making a better environment for our school community"






